
1111 W South St
Plano, IL 60545
(815) 200-9086

HOPE 
& HEA

LIN
GCALLED TO CARE

December 31, 2024 

Dear Friend: 

I hope this message finds you well. On behalf of everyone at We are Called to 
Care, I would like to extend our heartfelt thanks for your generous donation. 
Your commitment to helping us serve the community is incredibly 
appreciated and valued. 

Your support enables us to continue our vital work and make a positive 
impact in the lives of the kids and families we serve. It is through the kindness 
and generosity of donors like you that we can fulfill our mission and extend 
our services to those in need. 

Please keep this letter as your official record of donation for tax purposes. Our 
EIN is 86-2900453. 

Thank you once again for your thoughtful contribution. We are grateful for 
your trust and support, and we are excited to keep you updated on the 
progress and success that your generosity makes possible. 

Donation Received: $100 
Date: December 31, 2024 

Blessings, 

Philip D. Chapman 
Board President 


